



LOVE LEARN SHINE Shine in the light and love of God.

Friday 24 March 2023

Dear Parents

As part of our continued assessment of your child's learning, they have recently completed in school the end of Spring, termly maths and reading assessment papers. As children in Y2 will be sitting the KS1 SATs papers in the summer term, a past SATs paper has been used to familiarise the children with the style and timings of these papers.

These assessments are one of many teaching tools and strategies, used by class teachers to support future teaching and learning planning. The children have had their results shared with them and understand that there may have been questions linked to content that has not yet been taught in class.

We have sent these papers home before the end of term, so that parents can see the style of questions and the expectations for the year group. By sharing these with you, it also provides children with the opportunity to relook at questions and have another try at those that were not initially correct.

A copy of the reading booklet has been attached. Children needed to read these in order to answer the questions in the answer booklet.

Information about the timings of each paper can be found on the first page of each answer booklet.

We hope that you find this useful.

Kind regards

Miss Helena Fishburn Deputy Headteacher

Telephone: 01423 569684 Fax: 01423 521080

Headteacher – Mr Paul Griffiths. Belford Road, Harrogate, North Yorkshire, HG1 1JA **Email**: admin@stpeters.ycway.uk Website - https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk

Part of Yorkshire Causeway Schools Trust, a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company number: 07663935. Registered Office: St Aidan's CE High School, Oatlands Drive, Harrogate, North Yorkshire, HG2 8JR.





